
Fill a Jar

Thank you to all of those who
have been busy filling jars for

our fair...
There's still time!

You could fill your jar with sweets, lollies, lego,
marbles, toys, paperclips, string,

buttons...anything you want, anything you think
somebody else might find fun or useful. 



If you are filling your jar with edible goods then
maybe put them in a plastic bag, otherwise your

lovely sweets could taste like pickles. 



Bring your filled jars into school for Thursday
22nd September ready for the Fair on Sunday 25th.
Thank you for your support and keep filling those

jars!


